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Nov 16, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 A2
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate - o

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over (1;1
a huge area. .

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recavering

from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this o
project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great

Basin because there it remains an important part of the desert
ecosystem, a system that includes more than the needs (read 'greed’) of
we the people. Plus, bringing more water to Vegas will just encourage
more unsustainable growth here in the valley: we are already living way
beyond our limits, and quality of life will be sacrificed for

quantity...for what gain...i.e. whose profit?! Enough is enough!! This

is an ethical and moral issue as welt as a practical one.

Rev. Gall Collins-Ranadive

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada. DCNR /DWR

Sincerely, RECEIVED

Gail Collins DEC 01 201
10000 Heyfield Dr

Las Vegas, NV 89134-7534
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